
 

CDPEI Fall Update 2024 
 

This update includes information on the following items: 

• CDPEI Update: 

▪ Bylaw Updates 

▪ Continuing Education Audits 

▪ Council Members Update 

• FAQ: Communication with CDPEI 

• Questions? Comments? 

___________________________________________________________________________________  

CDPEI Updates 

Bylaws Update 
No feedback was received from members regarding the proposed bylaw changes. As a result, the 

Council has decided to proceed with several updates, including updating the processes for appointing 

Council members, the removal of gendered pronouns, and moving from an annual general meeting 

format to an annual report and meetings as needed. Please see updated Bylaws on members section of 

the website. Members are always welcome to contact the Council or staff with any questions, feedback, 

or concerns (including dietetic educator issues), and they can also request to attend Council meetings.  

Continuing Education Audits: 
Continuing education audits are complete for 2023-2024. A total of 21 members were audited this year 

following the random audit of 20% of general registrants as outlined in the Continuing Education Credits 

and Audits Policy. Those who were audited have been contacted.  

Council Members Update:  
Welcome to Katelin Campbell as a new member to the CDPEI Council starting in September 2024.  Thank 

you to Allan Davidson for your service on the CDPEI Council! 

FAQ: What is the difference between a Regulatory Body and a 

Professional Association? 
A frequently asked question (FAQ) document was created reviewing the purpose and responsibilities of 

regulatory bodies and professional associations.  Find the document here or on the members section of 

the CDPEI Website. 

Communication from CDPEI: 
Communication from CDPEI will be sent via email from registrar@peidietians.ca or 
deputyregistrar@peidieitians.ca and posted on the Members area of website. Please ensure the emails 
are marked as safe in your inbox to avoid losing communication with the spam filter. 
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https://www.peidietitians.ca/media/pdfs/FAQ%20College%20vs%20Associations.pdf
https://www.peidietitians.ca/members.php
https://www.peidietitians.ca/members.php
mailto:registrar@peidietians.ca
mailto:deputyregistrar@peidieitians.ca
https://www.peidietitians.ca/members.php


 
Please remember it is important to update CDPEI on changes in your employment and contact 
information. 

Questions? Comments? 
Please contact CDPEI staff if you have questions or comments about items on this update.  
Email us at registrar@peidietitians.ca OR deputyregistrar@peidietitians.ca  
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